
Public Works e-mail to TAAG re traffic regulations

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Joshua Roberts <jrroberts@co.slo.ca.us>
Date: Fri, Nov 22, 2024 at 12:14 PM
Subject: Templeton (and surrounding) Speed Limit Changes
To: Templeton AG <templetonaag@gmail.com>, david leader <david.leader2020@gmail.com>
Cc: John Waddell <jwaddell@co.slo.ca.us>, PW.TrafficOperations <PW.TrafficOperations@co.slo.ca.us>

Good Afternoon – The December 10 Board of Supervisor meeting Consent Agenda will have updates to the
County Traffic Regulations Code (Title 15) regarding speed limits here below:

1. Establish a 25 MPH business District on Main Street in Templeton from 8th Street to 1st Street.
2. Correct language regarding the 40 MPH speed zone on Vineyard Drive in Templeton from Bennett

Wy to Main Street.
3. Establish a new 45 MPH posted speed zone on River Road in Paso Robles from Neal Springs Road

to Paso Robles City Limit.

These proposed changes are based on the results of an Engineering Traffic and Speed (ET&S) compliance
survey.

The County is required by the State to routinely check posted speed limit zones and either uphold those posted
limits or implement resulting modifications. Where speed limits change, County staff will install updated
signage following adoption by the Board.

Please let me know if you have any questions!
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